
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, January 10, 2019 

 

Order Your 2018-19 Yearbook Today! 

Order your yearbook online at http://ybpay.lifetouch.com by February 8, 2019. Use Yearbook 

ID code: 10293419. Don’t miss out on the memories!  

 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 

Click here for more information from Mr. Schleiden regarding the annual Jump Rope for Heart event! 

 

 

Morning Announcements Club 

Calling all 5th Graders! This spring Ms. Lamagna & Mrs. Pacini are continuing the Morning 

Announcements Club! You will film and edit the daily morning announcements. We will meet on 

Thursdays from 3:30-4:30 in Ms. Lamagna’s room. More information & the permission slip can be 

found on Ms. Lamagna’s website. Anyone interested in participating should print off a permission slip  

and return to Ms. Lamagna by Monday, January 28th. https://www.northallegheny.org/Page/29823   

 

 

Reminder from the Health Office 

As we return from holiday break and start a new year, just a gentle reminder: If your child has sustained an 

injury that requires them to be seen by urgent care or a Physician, please provide the health office with 

activity restrictions needed due to their injury. This allows us to know that your child may or may not 

participate in for PE and recess. Once your child’s injury is healed and they are seen by their MD, a note 

clearing them from the original restrictions must be turned in to the health office.  

 

 

After School Basketball Grades K – 3 

All Hosack students in Kindergarten through 3rd grade are invited to participate in after school basketball.  

This six week program kicks off January 15th.  Please click here for more information and to access the 

registration form.   

 

 

Dessert and Auction Night 

Mark your calendar for Friday, February 22nd for the biggest fundraiser of the year!  We need your 

help to make this event a success!  Please click here for additional information, volunteer opportunities, 

auction night letter, and donation request letter. 

 

 

**We have so much to share about what’s happening at Hosack! Please read the next page 
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Fifth Grade Baby Pictures Needed  

The yearbook committee needs your help!  Each year our yearbook features a special ‘baby picture’ 

section reserved exclusively for our 5th graders. In an effort to continue this fun yearbook tradition, 

we ask that you send in your son/daughter’s baby picture no later than February 8, 2019.  

Two ways to submit your photos:  

1. Preferred – Email your child’s baby picture to hosackyb@gmail.com using the highest available 

resolution.  Please place your child’s first and last name and section in the subject line. 

2. Send your child’s baby picture, no larger than 4” x 6”, in a sealed envelope to school.  Label the outside 

“Yearbook-Baby Pictures: and include your child’s first and last name and section.  Your picture will be 

returned after it is scanned.   

 

Kids of Steel 

We are so pleased to share with you that Hosack Elementary is a Kids of STEEL team!  We 

invite your child to be a part of fun!  Please click here to find out more and to register.  
 

 

Hosack Healthy Eaters Club 

The Healthy Eaters Club is a chance for students to learn about healthy eating and healthy bodies 

in a fun way.  4th and 5th graders will have the opportunity to learn valuable nutrition 

information that will help them make healthy choices for a lifetime of good health! Please click 

here for additional information and to sign up. 

 

 

4th and 5th Grade Basketball 

Sign up NOW for 4th and 5th grade intramural basketball! The DEADLINE is January 11th.  Don’t 

miss the fun! CLICK HERE for more information and to sign up for 4th and 5th grade intramural 

basketball. 

 

 

Birthday Book Club  

Do you have a January birthday?  Sign up for our Birthday Book Club.  Click here to purchase a book in 

honor of your child’s birthday! Please make sure you contact Cathy Scalamogna in the library at 

cscalamogna@northallegheny.org  to let her know which book you purchased.   

 

 

      Remember to check the HES website frequently for school activities and general information. 

Click here to visit the Hosack Elementary School website. 

Click here to access the Hosack Elementary School Parent Faculty Association (PFA) website. 
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